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Ancient Order of

HIBERNIANS

Irish •  Catholic  • American

November 27, 2018
Good Morning Brothers,

I invite all Division 17 AOH members to attend the Division Meeting on Sunday December 9th.

It would be an opportunity to wish each other a Merry and Blessed Christmas and meet several new members who have joined our Division.

I also would like to discuss with you the Freedom For All Ireland and Project St. Patrick efforts.

And of course the Veterans’ Bingo we sponsor at the VA Hospital, and the Right to Life March on January 18th  2019.

There are 18 of our membership who are Veterans, and I would like to present them with the new AOH Veteran’s Lapel Pin.  If you are a veteran and have not received a pin, please attend the December meeting or contact myself or Veteran’s affairs chairman, Rob Doyle so we can give you one.

There are several great fund raising opportunities and lottery tickets available, that need your support. 

1.  Lottery Tickets to support the Children’s Christmas Party,

2.  AOH State lottery calendars,

3.  PA state convention tickets to support the upcoming AOH PA State Convention that will be held in Pgh in July 2019.  (an opportunity at the convention to receive your major degree)
The Steelers play Oakland Raiders that day, we can enjoy some food, drink, and fellowship as we watch the game.   Guinness now on tap!

Looking forward to seeing you!

In Our Motto,

Bill O’Neill
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	Ireland unfree shall never be at peace
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